
Social Weather Stations, in the Philippines, has been a colleague of the Agency for Social 

Analyses of Bulgaria in the International Social Survey Programme (ISSP) ever since the ASA 

joined ISSP in 1994.  Thus we have known and enjoyed the stimulating company of Lilia Dimova 

all these many years.  SWS heartily congratulates Lilia and the ASA for the silver anniversary of 

its participation in cross-country survey research. 

    Dr. Mahar Mangahas, President, Social Weather Stations 

 


